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The Dance and Musice Folk Grupe Jubilat has got an official invitation to the World Music and
Dance Festival 2010 Hakodate City, Hokkaido, Japan.

  

The WMDF Committee formally invite the following group to the World Music and Dance
Festival
2010, Hakodate “Kokusai Minzoku Geijutsu Sai”:

      Jubilat
Poland  

The Festival will be centered on an outdoor concert stage with a spectacular view in front of
Hakodate Mountain, and also incorporate numerous smaller scale performances and
workshops at "Fringe" events around the town. The Festival will be supported by an organizing
committee comprising staff from all walks of life in Hakodate city.
We have summarized the details in the attached paper.
The people of Hakodate are looking forward to welcoming you to our town.

  

Ian Frank, Chairman of WMDF Committee
Naoto Soga, Director of WMDF
Leader of Hinokiya
Hakodate good will ambassador

 1 / 1


